September 29, 2014

Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission

400 North Street
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Re: Application of Accenture LLP for Electric Generation Supplier License
Docket No. A-2014-2428714

Dear Ms. Chiavetta:

Attached please find the reply of Accenture LLP to the Data Request issued in connection with our
application for a Pennsylvania Electric Generation Supplier License.

Please feel free to contact me at email: stephen.d.spears@accenture.com or phone: 312.693.4660 if
there are any questions or further required information. Thank you very much for your assistance.

Sincerely,

-

Stephen D. Spears
Senior Offerings Counsel
Accenture LLP




